

City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor

2017 DEC -8 P 12: 12

RECORDED

3

LATE FILED COMMUNICATION December 8, 2017

TO:

The City Council

RE:

Donation - Holiday Lights

Dear Councillors:

I respectfully accept acceptance of a gift of \$200.00 from Connors & Connors, LLP to the City of Waltham towards the cost of upkeep and maintenance of the Holiday Lights on the Common.

Enclosed please find a communication from Attorney Michael R. Connors. I am available to answer any questions you may have regarding this request.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosure

cc: Michael Connors, Esq.

CONNORS & CONNORS LLP

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

CITY OF WALTHAM ATTOKNEYS AT LAW CITY CLERK'S OFFICE WALTHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 02452-4416 2017 DEC -8 P 781-894-6000 · FAX: 781-894-6848

RECEIVED DEC 07 2017 MAYOR'S OFFICE

email: mconnors@connorslaws.com

MICHAEL R. CONNORS, HIS CURDED

ALSO ADMITTED IN NEW HAMPSHIRE

December 7, 2017

Via Hand Delivery

Mayor Jeannette A. McCarthy Waltham City Hall 610 Main Street Waltham, Massachusetts 02452

Re: Holiday Lights on the Common

Dear Mayor McCarthy:

As we look out our windows of our offices we take pride in and enjoy the Holiday Lights on the Common.

With that in mind, enclosed herewith please find a donation toward the upkeep and maintenance of the Holiday Lights on the Common.

Very truly yours,

Michael R. Connors